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NIGERIA @ 50
                                          PUBLIC HOLIDAY

The Federal Government has declared Friday, 01 October, 2010 as Public Holiday to commemorate 
Nigeria’s 50th Independence Day Anniversary.

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Olufemi Bamiro, FNSE, FAS, rejoices with all Nigerians on this 
memorable occasion in the history of our great country. 
He specially wishes members of the University Community happy celebration.

Work resumes on Monday, 04 October, 2010.

Thank you.
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